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Description

Currentl, GccBuilder when dealing with .rc file is using short file name for windows. This is problematic, because partitions can not

support that feature - and it means that the .rc feature stops working. It only happens when file has got space in the name, so impact is low

- and c partition seems to not be affected.

More information in discussion on the forum: http://www.ultimatepp.org/forums/index.php?t=msg&#38;goto=47791&#38;#msg_47791

I am certain sure that if we manage to deal with that problem we will be able to remove all methods that generates short cuts.
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